
 

 

Notice of Review of Communities and Electoral Arrangements 

Draft Proposals 

In accordance with the relevant sections of the Local Government Act 1972, 

Monmouthshire County Council is conducting a review of the communities and electoral 

arrangements throughout Monmouthshire.  

The review will consider the need to create, merge or abolish existing communities and 

whether there is a need to split the community into wards for separate representation 

within the community. The review will also consider the number of councillors to represent 

the community and, where warded, the number of councillors per ward.  

The Council have formulated its draft proposals for the communities based on the Terms of 

Reference for the review and representations received during the initial consultation period. 

Copies of the draft proposals are available to view at Council Offices and Libraries. The draft 

proposals have also been published electronically available from 

www.monmouthshire.gov.uk.  

The Council welcome receipt of representations to the published draft proposals to assist 

with the preparation of the final recommendations. Representations must be received by 

28th February 2014. 

Any person wishing to submit representations can do so by sending them to:  

Post: Electoral Registration, Monmouthshire County Council, The Rhadyr, Usk, NP15 1GA 

Email: Elections@monmouthshire.gov.uk 

Anyone requesting further information can telephone the election office on 01633 644212.  

 

Dated: 2 December 2013 

http://www.monmouthshire.gov.uk/

